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12 October 2018 
 

Director resignation date confirmed   
 
NZX confirms that Dr Patrick Strange will retire from the NZX board on 20 October 2018.  
 
Dr Strange signalled his intention to stand down from the board in August 2018 following his 
appointment as Chair of NZX listed issuer Auckland International Airport. He formally takes on 
this role this month.  
 
For further information please contact:  
Hannah Lynch 
Head of Communications  
T: 09 308 3710 
M: 021 252 8990 
E: hannah.lynch@nzx.com 
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